
 

 

 

 

 

 

ELECTRICAL CEUs OFFERED AT  
NORTHWEST IOWA COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

 
Northwest Iowa Community College, Sheldon, Iowa, will offer an electrical course 

entitled Residential Wiring to the National Electrical Code on 2 consecutive Thursdays 

starting on February 16, ending on February 23, 2012. Each session will run from 

6:30pm to 9:30pm in building C, room 305. 

This residential wiring requirements course will cover what has been required, what is 

presently required and what will the inspector look for when doing inspections. Please 

bring your 2011 NEC book.  

The instructor for this class is Mike Decker, our NW Iowa state electrical inspector and 

the fee is $75. This course is approved for 6 Iowa electrical code related CEHs. 

For more information about the class or to register, call the Continuing Education office 

locally at 324-5061 or toll free at 800-352-4907 Register online at www.nwicc.edu. 
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